
 

February 21, 2017 
 

 

 

 

The Honorable John Barker, Chairperson 

House Committee on Federal and State Affairs 

Statehouse, Room 285-N 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Barker: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2220 by House Committee on Federal and State Affairs 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2220 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2220 would prohibit postsecondary institutions from adopting or enforcing any 

policy, resolution, regulation or administrative action regarding owning, possessing, storing, 

carrying or transporting concealed handguns.  Any policy or administrative action adopted 

before July 1, 2017 would become null and void. 

 

 According to the Board of Regents, HB 2220 would have no fiscal effect on the Board, 

state universities, community colleges, technical colleges or Washburn University. 

 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Shawn Sullivan, 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

cc: Leisa Julian, University of Kansas 

 Ethan Erickson, Kansas State University 

 Mike Barnett, Fort Hays State University 

 Diana Kuhlmann, Emporia State University 

 Werner Golling, Wichita State University 

 John Patterson, Pittsburg State University 

 Kelly Oliver, Board of Regents  


